
Prince William Housing and Community Needs Survey 

 

 

The Office of Housing and Community Development (OHCD) is looking for input from 
Prince William County, cities of Manassas, and Manassas Park (Prince William Area) 
residents concerning  housing and community development needs. Prince William 
County receives over $3 million each year in housing and community development 
federal dollars, such as Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), HOME Investment 
Partnerships Program (HOME), and Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG). These funds provide 
the Prince William area with the opportunity to invest in housing, community facilities, 
public services, and homelessness prevention initiatives. Every five years Prince William 
County reviews housing and community needs and sets priorities for spending. We need 
your input in helping determine these needs and priorities. 

An online survey has been prepared for you to complete at your convenience. It is 
located at this link: 
 
https://forms.gle/xQ6PzhfJtWAgF2Qh7 
 
We realize that you are very busy, but we hope you’ll have the time to participate in this 
important study. This survey should take less than five minutes, and your comments will 
remain anonymous. Please feel free to forward this email and the online survey link to 
anyone else you feel would like to participate. 
 

https://forms.gle/xQ6PzhfJtWAgF2Qh7

